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Date:  September 11, 2017 

 

To:  Monterey Bay Community Power Operations Board Members 

 

From:  Carol Johnson, County of Santa Cruz, General Services Department 

 

Subject: Cancellation of the October 4, 2017 Monterey Bay Community Power 

Operations Board Meeting 

 

The October 4, 2017 meeting of the Monterey Bay Community Power Operations Board 

scheduled to be held at 9:00 AM in the Watsonville City Council Chambers has been cancelled. 

A special meeting of the Monterey Bay Community Power Operations Board has been 

rescheduled to October 11, 2017 at 9:00 AM in the Watsonville City Council Chambers. 

 

cc:       Members of the Monterey Bay Community Power Operations Board 

 Members of the Monterey Bay Community Power Policy Board 

 Tom Habashi, Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 
 


